No images? Click here



## A message to ALL REGISTRANTS: Continuing Education Points

Dear Registrants,

The CPC website updates regarding the uploading of Continuing Education Points (CEP's) is now complete and ready for use.

Click the image below to check out our first ever CPC Tutorial for a demonstration of how to log your CEP's!



## Other

- CEP GROUP: If you are unsure of your CEP cycle group, log onto your Registrant Profile to view your cycle grouping my clicking 'My Profile'. The information is under the 'Professional Info.' section.
- CEP AUDIT 2024: Those in Group A will be audited this year.
  These Registrants will be receiving a secondary email with further reminders and instructions.
- FAQs: Check out our FAQs on the website for all information regarding CEP's <u>HERE!</u>

Sincerely,

## Elizabeth Sadler, Coordinator

The College of Pedorthics of Canada 503-386 Broadway Winnipeg, MB. R3C 3R6

T: 866.819.4354 F: 204.947.9767 W:www.cpedcs.ca



The College of Pedorthics of Canada 386 Broadway, Suite 503 Winnipeg MB, R3C 3R6

You are receiving this email because you are a Registrant of the CPC

<u>Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>